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TOWN OF SARDINIA
PLANNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES
January 18th, 2017

The Planning Board of the Town of Sardinia was brought to order on Wednesday, January 18th 2017, at 7:00 PM by Nancy Spink, with a quorum of the board assembled.
Members Present:                                                                   Absent:			
Nancy S	pink						Darren Farthing	
Bob Hill				 			
Keith Reynolds						
Bob Church 							
Dan Szustakowski    
Christine Eisensmith

Guests: 
None

Minutes:
Nancy Spink asked the board if they had reviewed the meeting minutes of December 21st 2016 submitted by Michelle Jones.  There were no corrections or additions to the minutes. 
Bob Hill made a motion to accept the minutes.
Dan Szustakowski seconded the motion.
The motion passed by a vote of 6 ayes to 0 noes.



Correspondence:
None

Old Business:
Board members had an informal conversation updating Nancy Spink on old minutes. 
Nancy Spink questioned the October minutes regarding the wind turbines. Nancy will speak with Beverly Gambino regarding laws with new attorney. 
Nancy Spink requested an update on the status of Savage Winery. Bob Hill advises that the planning board was advised to leave it alone and let the State handle it. 
Nancy Spink questioned the solar wind farms. The board informally advised it was approved by the board then the town approved with revisions. 
Nancy Spink questioned Jason Kline’s inquiry to a youth training gym. The board has not heard of any additional inquires assuming this was completed. 
Nancy Spink questioning what the United wind turbine is compared to the previous one mentioned. She was advised that it is the commercial company of the wind turbines that provided the presentation to the property owner and to the planning board. 
Nancy Spink inquired regarding if the town was notified for certification for annual NYMIR training. Certification needs to be completed in May and will be advised when training dates are.

New Business:
None

No Further business was discussed

Keith Reynolds made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Bob Hill seconded the motion.
The motion passed by a vote of 6 ayes to 0 noes.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm.

Next scheduled meeting is February 15th, 2017. 

Minutes submitted by Jamie Emmick
